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I am in receipt of your letter dated February 2, 2007 regarding the Associated Builders and Contractors PAC 

( Committee ) 30-Day Post-General Report.  In reviewing your letter the Committee discovered that the entries on 

Schedule E of the Post-General Report were populated with incorrect data.  Rather, the 24 hour reports filed by the 

Committee on October 27 and October 30 accurately reflected the date upon which the independent expenditures were 

publicly distributed or disseminated and the purpose of those disbursements.  In addition, those disbursements reflected 

on the 24 hour reports were the only independent expenditure disbursements made by the Committee.  Thus, the Committee 

is amending the Post-General Report to provide the correct information and coincide with the correctly filed 24 hour 

reports.   In addition, disbursements from the Committee to the Federal accounts of various state party committees have 

been moved from line 29 to line 23 of the Post-General Election Report.  Thank you for bringing these matters to our 

attention. 


